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Zentralrat der
Freien Deutschen Jugend
Sekretariat
Unter den Linden 36-38
Berlin NW7     Clichy, 13th February 1958

Dear friends,

We cannot yet provide you with the programme of the SCI camps for 1958. We are sending you some 
leaflets about SCI work an principles. Maybe there will be a camp in Tunisia this summer. You will 
see it on the programme that we shall send you when it is available.

We welcome people from your organisation to take part in our camps. Please send applications to the 
International Secretariat to the address given below : 

77, Boulevard Jean Jaurès
Clichy  /  Seine  /  France

Best wishes to you,

     Noël Platteuw

International Secretary


